
 

Friday Update, September 30, 2022 
  
Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, September 30, 2022. 
 

 

 

 
I want to take a moment and thank all of our families for taking the time to meet 
with our amazing teachers during Goal Setting conferences. Please know that our 
teachers are here to support your child in meeting their goals. If you need support 
and/or have questions about your child’s progress, please continue to reach out 
to us. You can always send a message through ParentSquare with any questions 
that you may have and our teachers will get back to you.  
 

 
 

 
Last week in the Friday Update, I sent you information about fentanyl from the 
California Department of Public Health. I will continue to send you important 



information about this overdose crisis. Even though this may be occurring with 
older students and adults, it is important that we are all aware of the concerns 
around fentanyl. Please see the attachments to this ParentSquare email.  
 

 
 
 

Sulphur Springs Union School District 
Celebrating 150 Years of Educating Students! 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 

 
As a reminder, ALL families are welcome to attend the celebration of our 
District educating students for 150 years! Please mark your calendar for: 
 

Saturday, October 22, 2022 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM  
Location: Sulphur Springs Community School 

 
At the celebration, we will be opening the event with our Board of Trustees, 
and there will be students and alumni singing on stage! We will also go 
back in time to 1872 with a message from Thomas Mitchell, whose family 
started a school in their home kitchen on the Mitchell Ranch property. We 



will have free pioneer activities for children such as panning for gold, doll 
and rope making, and churning butter. There will be student performances 
from all of our nine schools. For additional information about this amazing 
celebration, please go to the District website and click on the home page, 
and you will see all of the history posted about our District.  
 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/sssd.k12.ca.us/ssusd-150th/welcome?authuser=0

